
Resource Committee Meeting Minutes
August 2 2018

Attendees: Mike Mooney (New Beginnings), Rob Liscord (Preble Street), Janice Lara-Hewey (Catholic Charities), Norm Maze (Shalom House)
1. June Minutes (did not meet in July)
· Rob moved to accept, Janice seconded, all in favor
2. SOAR Training Update
· Wednesday, August 15, 10am -Noon at Portland Social Services, 196 Lancaster Street, Portland
· Friday, September 14, 9am-11am in the MaineHousing Board Room, 353 Water St. Augusta 
· Ashley Karr will lead (Preble Street SOAR Case Manager & Statewide Team Lead for SOAR in Maine)
· Libby Newport (Public Affairs Specialist, Social Security Administration – Boston Region Area II) will be there at the August training, but not sure about September
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Deb Hook (Veterans Housing Services Supervisor for Preble Street Bangor office) will be representing Preble at the Region 3 Homeless Council
· Jon Bradley is working for the Atlantic Charitable Fund on a series of traings over the next 6 months to address shelter staff needs. He will focus on Substance Use issues first, followed by three other shelter-related topics.
3. CoC NOFA Discussion: 
· Let the NOFA committee know what trainings we’ve had in order to benefit the application.
4. PIT Update
· Outreach leads- discuss at next month’s CoC meeting. Review Janice’s PIT methodology she sent to us.
· PIT Crew Leads contacted to start discussing plan for PIT. Some folks getting back. The deadline is tomorrow.
· Terry Dewitt can volunteer time, space, and call-in number for meetings with Crew Leads. Dates of meetings will be sent out once responses are all in. 
· Dates are tentatively for late August, September, and October, then first of the month in November, December, and January.
· PIT forms tweaked and will be sent to CoC for approval. 
· PIT upcoming discussion points- volunteer recruitment and how to improve the Youth count. 
5. Next trainings? 
· Discuss at September Resource Committee Meeting.
· Next trainings will take place in December.
Next Meeting, September 6, 2018 from 1pm-3pm.
